
From:   
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2024 11:13 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] MDU increase rates 
  
PUC Chairman  
  
I aM Writing to complain about the price increase established by MDU as of 
3/1/24 without the PUCs approval. Thier getting the cart befre the horse, 
believing the PUC will automatically approve the increase. And maybe so, but 
incresing it withoout the approval is a buch of hooey. They say if its not approved 
as they have incresed, they will ref[und the difference.  Maybe so, but to 
automatically start charging the customer ahead of approval is just plain wrong. 
And if approved, then the increse  if any, shoould go into effect.  Thank you for 
yor attention.  
Just a 90 yr old tring to stay ahead of the bill collectors. 
i am yours truly, 
  
Lewis W. Rohrer 

 
Rapid City, SD 57701 

 
 




